Book your passage for summer fun

Whitchurch-Stouffville Public Library offers a treasure trove of fun in this summer's reading program.

The program is open to elementary and middle school students in three categories, based on their fall 2002 enrollment at school. Pirates is for students in kinder-

garten or grade 1; Treasure Maps is for those in grades 2 and 3, and Treasure is for grades 4 and up. There is also a special Read to Me category for ages 3-and-a-half to six.

Students who read a specified number of books will each receive a coupon from

McDonald's and will be eligible to participate in a draw for fabulous prizes, which include a street hockey goalie net, a golf set, Barbie digital camera and a Raptors' basketball For more information drop into the library or call 906-642-READ.

Public meeting June 25

A public meeting on the future of the Clock Tower building has been set for June 25 at 7 p.m.

Anyone interested in preserving the town's heritage is encouraged to attend the meeting at the present municipal offices at 37 Sandiford Drive.

Dickson Hill staff past and present



DERMONT GILDERDALE / STOUFFVILLE THIS MONTH

Dickson Hill Public School held an open house June 19 to mark the school's closing. Some present and former staff members are pictured above. Standing, left to right: Sharon Klassen, Linda Lewis, Harold Knights, Reid Forrester and Bert Daniels. In the front row, left to right: Elda Knights, Isobel Nigh, Mary Elson, Jim Irwin (original principal) and Suzanne Tordjman (current principal). See front page story.



